
BOROUGH OF
BRENTWOOD

NOTICE OF PUBLIC
HEARING

Notice  is  hereby  given  that
Brentwood  Borough  Council
will hold a public hearing on
Monday,  April  28,  2025. The
body will convene at 7PM at
the  Brentwood  Municipal
Building,  which is  located at
3735  Brownsville  Road,
Pittsburgh, PA 15227. Council
shall  hear  testimony
pertaining  to  a  proposed
amendment to the text of the
Zoning Code. Said ordinance
would amend the regulations
pertaining to the installation of
digital  signs  and  would
concurrently set standards for
the placement of the same in
the Mixed-Use Neighborhood
District.


